
Volunteer Opportunity 
Feeding Our Families is having a national food drive and is 

looking for volunteers.  Would you like to help out?  

Event takes place on Saturday, April 13 

at Ridgefield Stop and Shop 

Volunteers needed to cover the following shifts: 

10am-12pm 

12pm-2pm 

2pm—4pm 

If you are interested in volunteering, please call Theresa 

Barbara, Interfaith AIDS Ministry, at 203-748-4077 


